The French partners feedback of the Rome workshop (March 16-19th, 2010)

Dear Leonarda, 
thank you very much for the workshop material. I send you the text of our workshop. I will work on the website during our Eastern holydays (in one week). I will send to you also the documents made by my pupils. 
Every time I see Muriel and Pierre we talk about our meeting in Rome, and we agree that it was a very high quality of  organisation, we took a lot of  great pleasure in Rome. 
Warm regards
Philippe. 
PS: we bought the Russo book you advised us: “The forgotten revolution” about science in the ancient Greek world

